
Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc. 
d/b/a Pierce County Refuse 

March 19, 2020 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn: Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Extension of Effective Date – TG-200044 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Due to the potential economic hardship our customers may experience due to the Covid-19 Public Health Emergency Pierce 
County Refuse herewith requests extending the effective date of the proposed tariff changes (rate increase) requested under the 
above captioned docket to June 1, 2020.  The Company has been, and will continue to be in communication with Staff on this 
matter. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (360) 695-4923, or HeatherG@WasteConnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Garland 
Pricing Manager  
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